
 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2024 

Dear Faithful Supporter,  

Thank you for your generosity and support to serve our community. Your gift of $100 helped 

impact the lives of over 1,200 people in 2024. Grave Giving Joy provided food, clothing, and 

compassion to the most vulnerable members of our community from families with children to 

senior citizens, we are so grateful for your monetary gift.   

Grace Giving Joy inspires our community to gather by meeting basic needs with dignity and 

respect. In 2025, we look forward to building outreach programs, continuing and building our 

Thursday night free meals and fellowshipping with more from our community.  

None of this would have been possible without your continued generosity and prayers. From all 

the volunteers at Grace Giving Joy, we are extremely grateful to you, our most faithful 

supporters. Love and light will continue to guide us as we continue to grow and serve our 

community.  

Gratefully,  

Joyce 

Joyce Peltz  

Founder, Grace Giving Joy 
 

“Generosity is an expression of the love of God. Its one of the fruit of the Spirit. By contrast, the fruit of 

the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, generosity, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control. 

There is no law against such things.” Galatians 5:22-23 
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